
 
 

 

Carol Singing at Tesco, Honiton.  

 

On Friday morning, 11th December, our School Choir set out to sing at Tesco in Honiton. Everyone had 

been rehearsing hard for the event and were very excited to be singing in the store. 

 

The space just inside the entrance to the shop was not ideal but the choir made the best of it and sang up. 

There was some great drumming and some exuberant bucket shaking. In total the choir raised £183.94 for 

the PTFA. 

 

Some of our PTFA members stayed on in the store collecting after the Choir left. Lyndsey Trimmer said, 

“We had some lovely comments about the singing. People were coming up to me saying how nice it was to 

see the children back again and how much they missed seeing them around town.” 

 

Later in the evening the Sassy Choir also went along to Tesco to sing and sign some seasonal songs and 

carols. They raised a further £86.26 in aid of PTFA funds. The Sassy Choir is an adult choir who combine 

singing with Makaton signing. The Choir meets every second and fourth Friday between 6.30 and 8.30 pm 

at the Beehive in Honiton. It is an all ability choir open to everyone. We are very grateful to the choir 

members for giving their time to support us. 

 

Thank you Tesco, Honiton for allowing us to perform for your customers. Thank you to Simon, Tom, Phillipa 

and Dan for leading the school choir and making it happen. And finally thank you to Sue King and Sharon 

Parnell for leading the Sassy Choir in the evening. 


